
GOVERNOR STOUGHTON TRUST LAND COMMITTEE 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

SEPTEMBER 15, 2008 
 
 

• Meeting was opened at 7:05pm with Committee members Bob 
Sweeney, Julie Creamer, Davis Hall, Vanessa Rosado Calderon, Bob 
Simmons, and Mark Boyle. Also present was Bill Clark, Town 
Planner; 

 
• Murray Regan made a presentation to the Committee on the valuation 

and reuse analysis he performed for the Selectmen/Trustees in 2003; 
 

• Under Sub-Committee Reports, it was agreed that Julie Creamer 
would make a presentation on the Town of Marion’s recent RFP for 
development of a Town-owned site, Bob Simmons would provide an 
update on the current status of Historic Rehab Tax Credits, and David 
Hall would invite Bob Daylor from Tetra-Tech Rizzo Associates to 
present a conceptual site plan for the property; 

 
• Under other Business, the next meeting was scheduled for Monday, 

October 6th, 7:00pm; 
 

• The meeting adjourned at 9:30pm. 


